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This is a unnecessary bill and a waste of the time granted by the taxpayers to the 

Oregon Congress to conduct business.  The school boards do not need to be 

micromanaged. The ability to operate the schools is from the people who locally live 

in the area and chose the School Board to carry out the wishes of the people for their 

children and students. The state should not be injecting itself in telling the School 

Board whom they can hire or fire or when or where or why. The Oregon Congress 

overreach with our children is too much and needs to stop. Each district has people 

elected by the people to serve the will of the people. There is not a need for the 

Oregon Congress to impose restrictions on these decisions. This bill should be 

dropped and not looked at again.  

This IS NOT NECESSARY AND SHOULD NOT BE GIVEN TIME OR BREATH. 

 

 


